## **GlaxoWellcome**

William L Pasek

Regional Sale's Director, New England Region Central Nervous System it Metabolic Business Division

July 21, 2000

Gary Bearn 170 Plain Street Hanover, MA 02339

Dear Gary:

I want to thank you once again for the wonderful PRIDE Program on July 13<sup>th</sup>. You and your staff did a great job coordinating this meeting. Dr. Hudziak gave a solid presentation on the effectiveness of SR. The weather was perfect, along with the boat cruise and viewing of the Tall Ships.

However, I believe one of the most important factors in the success of this program was you. Your leadership and vision for your district is evident in everything you do, and it was especially clear that evening. Your attention to detail and our customers is what made the night special. It's no secret why we lead the nation on WellbutrinSR. It's because of the hard work by you and your team. Thanks again for a great weekend.

Please accept the enclosed gift cheque as a small token of my appreciation. I look forward to our continued success. I'll see you in Montreal.

Sincerely,

William L. Pasek Regional Sales Director New England Region

Enclosure

CHRISTORY

Glaxo Wellcome Inc.

One Liberty Place Suite 3550 Philadelphia Pennsylvania 19103 Telephone 800 452 9658 Fax 215 851 8626